
BUDGET REVIEW U.S.D. # 261 

BOARD ROOM – CENTRAL OFFICE – 1745 WEST GRAND 

HAYSVILLE, KANSAS 

July 26, 2010 – 6:00 p.m. 

        Subject to Board Approval  

 

The budget review meeting of the Board of Education of Haysville School District # 261, Haysville, 

Kansas was called to order in the Conference Room, 1745 W. Grand, Haysville, Kansas, at 6:00 p.m., by 

Board President Susan Walston.  Five Board members were present. 

 

 

MEMBERS PRESENT    OTHERS PRESENT 

Susan Walston     Dr. John Burke, Superintendent of Schools 

Barb Walters     Dr. Perry McCabe, Assistant Supt. of Finance 

Glenn Crum     Debbie Coleman, BOE Clerk 

Emily Davis     Dr. Dan Stiffler, Asst. Supt. of Personnel/Lrng. Srvcs. 

Greg Fenster (arrived at 6:21 p.m.)  Others 

Regina Schutt       

       

 

 

1.0 MEETING OPENING 

1.1 Call to Order  

Susan called the meeting to order at 6:00 p.m. with five members present. 

 

2.0 BUDGET REVIEW 

Dr. Perry McCabe presented information to the Board regarding the 2010-2011 budget. 

 

3.0 ADJOURNMENT 

Meeting adjourned at 6:57 p.m. 

 

 

 

   ______________________________________________   

                          Debra M. Coleman, Board of Education Clerk  

 

 

 

 ______________________________________________  

       Susan Walston, Board of Education President   


